
Date: 2024/5/20  
Dear sirs 
 
OMRON Corporation      
Device & Module Solutions Company     
Quality Management Division 
General Manager Atsushi Kamizasa 
 

Our Certificate of Non-inclusion for Chemicals Listed in Annex A  
to the Stockholm Convention on Persistent Organic Pollutants (POPs) 

 

 

This is to reply to your inquiry about our Certificate of Non-inclusion for chemicals listed in 

Annex A to the Stockholm Convention (known as “POPs Treaty”), as chemicals to be eliminated 

(hereinafter, “Listed Chemicals”).  

 

Based on our management criteria for regulated chemicals, we demonstrate non-use 
of specific chemicals that are typically required by electrical and electronics industry 
as identified in the attached document, “Certificate of Non-inclusion for Prohibited 
Substances in Products”, in which some Listed Chemicals are included.  
  If Annex A is updated to include new chemicals, we will determine whether such additional 

chemicals need to be covered by our Certificate of Non-inclusion, taking into consideration of 

regulatory responses by other countries, as well as uses of such chemicals.  

We would appreciate your understanding.  

 

  

[Reference Information] 

For details of our chemicals management practices and policies, please refer to the following 

documents posted on the URL:  

https://www.omron.co.jp/sustainability/environ/procurement/green_procurement/ 

- OMRON Group Green Procurement Standards  

- Investigation Manual for Regulated Chemical Substances (for Suppliers)  


